From:
 04 July 2024 09:46

 To:
 Kristina Smith

Subject: 2023/4898/P - 2 and a half Rudall Crescent

You don't often get email from

Dear Kristina

I note the revised plans for 2 and a half Rudall Crescent which have been submitted - but only noticed by accident since those who objected last time did not receive any official notification of the submission of revised plans.

It seems that the revised plans offer very little different from the original application which was refused on grounds which seem to remain exactly relevant to the revised plans. The only difference is that the proposed roof terrace is now to be a green roof – with absolutely no guarantees that it would be instated as such and not used now or in the future as a roof terrace. Members of this Association who were opposed to the original plans remain unconvinced by the revised plans. All the local agencies who also objected can surely see that there is insufficient difference between the original and new plans to warrant any revision to the original decision to refuse.

I would be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this email.

Best wishes Jenny Stevens Chair, Rudall Crescent Residents' Association